
 

 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 

The Cape Girardeau School District will host Kindergarten enrollment and screening March 8-9 
and March 12-14 for all children who will be attending kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school 
year. To be eligible for kindergarten, children must turn 5 years of age on or before July 31, 
2018.   

Please call 335-1867 to set up your child’s screening appointment. NO WALK-INS will be 
accepted. You will need to bring the following to the appointment: 

1.   child’s immunization record  
2.   child’s certified birth certificate  
3.   child’s social security number*, 
4.   proof of address (utility bill, cable bill, rental agreement or receipt)  
5.   parent’s/guardian’s photo ID 

The screening takes approximately 1 ½ hours, and your child should wear sneakers or some 
type of closed-toe shoe.  The screening will be held at 301 N. Clark Ave, room 214. 

Due to space limitations please bring ONLY the child you are enrolling. 

*Provision of the SSN is voluntary. The school district uses the SSN to determine Medicaid 
eligibility for direct services. 

 


